
Dear Oregon Legislators, 

 

I would like you to know that I support all of the Police Violence Restraint bills currently considered for the legislative 

session to be called in September.  I believe that support for our law enforcement community in Oregon is fading quickly 

and that we need action now.  The LCOO19 measure has my full support.  It would increase transparency and allow for 

more trust to be restored in our Oregon officers. 

 

Penelope Kreinberg 

N.E. Portland 


